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Notification 
 

Selection for 3-Month Online English Teaching Program 
 
We are pleased to announce the selection of candidates for our 3-month online English 
teaching program. Based on the entry, after careful consideration, 20 candidates have been 
selected to participate in this program. 

 
Selected Candidates: 

1. Mehul Trivedi 
2. Saumya Prasad Mishra 
3. Asmita Kumari 
4. Pratik Bhartia 
5. Yashika Mittal 
6. Deni Mili 
7. Aarju  
8. Nikki Kumari   
9. Dibyajyoti Mahanta 
10. Shalu Singh Parmar 
11. Siddhant Ravindra Tavare 
12. Jayant Solanki 
13. Gauranga Deka 
14. Lokesh Khatri 
15. Vandana Rajput 
16. Aryan Maurya 
17. Manisha Sharma 
18. Koyena Dutta 
19. Uttam Singh Bhardwaj 
20. Roshni Srivastava 

 

Waiting List: 

The remaining candidates who have registered for the program will be placed on a waiting list. 
Once this program is completed, the next set of candidates from the waiting list will be selected 
for the online English program. 
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Program Details: 

Course: 04.07.2025 to 30.09.2025 (Monday-Friday), 4pm to 5pm 

Duration: 3 months 

Mode: Online 

 

Next batch selection: After completion of the current program, the next batch of candidates 
will be selected from the waiting list. 

 

We congratulate the selected candidates and look forward to their participation in the 
program. For those on the waiting list, we appreciate their interest and will notify them when 
the next batch is selected. 

 

 

Best Regards, 
ISLRTC, New Delhi 
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